

Calmore Infant School

Autumn Newsletter II— Friday 24th November 2023 Telephone: 02380 865994





Dear Parents and Carers,

We are looking forward to our school fayre this afternoon. Thank you so much for all the support that you have given in the run up to the fayre with donations and supporting us. The money that the FCIS raises goes directly to additional resources for the children in school.

There is lots going on in the next 3 weeks, so please keep an eye out for all the events! The nativity singing and rehearsals are going really well, it is lovely to hear the children practising.

Dates Coming Up:

Friday 1st Dec—Year 1 & 2 Nativity dress rehearsal (younger siblings welcome) 1:30pm

Monday 4th Dec— Owls / Swallows parents nativity 1:30pm — NO YOUNGER SIBLINGS

Tue 5th Dec — Goldfinches / Robins parents nativity 1:30pm — NO YOUNGER SIBLINGS

Monday IIth Dec - Pantomime in School for all year groups - see Arbor for details

Wednesday 13th Dec - School Christmas Lunch

Wednesday 13th Dec - Yr 2 African Drumming concert 2:30pm, parents invited

There was no well done assembly this morning as the school nurses shared a special assembly about the importance of washing our hands to stay well.

with 98% attendance. Well done to all in the Swallows class!



Biscuit Break Winners: The class with the best attendance this week was Swallow Class



New School Lunch Providers from Christmas

You should have received an email regarding the school lunches from January, we are really excited with the new menu and the offer that the company has.



There will be a lot more choice for the children at lunchtime and we look forward to inviting you in to try for yourself in the summer term.

Please make sure that you complete the online application if your child has any food allergies that require a special diet.

Coats

We are having a lot of children looking for lost coats. The children often put their coat down wherever they are playing and forget about them.



If a coat is not named we are unable to reunite it with the owners. When coats are unnamed this takes a lot of time for staff to return to children.

Please make sure that all items of property in school are named.

We hope you all have a lovely weekend!

Mrs Willes and Mrs Weaver